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We hoping you are all enjoying the sunny 
weather now it has finally arrived! 

 Best wishes                         

Gail & Thomas Kelly 

 

 

Resident’s enjoyed a special talk 

Sam’s friend Sarah, who was visiting from 
America, spoke to residents. Having lived 
in four different states & also at a number 
of air force bases, as well as  having just 
travelled to the UK on the Queen Mary 

residents had lots of  questions for her and 
it was a very lively session. Chris  from 
Royston Community Policing team also 

joined us for coffee & will be coming 
monthly to keep us up 

to date with what is 
happening in Royston 

Barley Show a great success 

Sam and Hazel had a great day with their stall at Barley show, our guess the number 
of sweets in the jar got lots of interest from 

both young and old and 
we meet and chatted 

with lots of local people.        
Residents also came 

down to see us and to 
enjoy seeing all that the  
village show had to offer. 

School children say ‘goodbye’ 

We had an emotional morning when 
the children from Beech class came for 

their final visit at the end of term..   
Genuine bonds had been made         

between the children and residents,  
The school have said how beneficial it 
has been to the children as well, they 

feel they have become more confident 
due to their visits to us.   We are very 
pleased that the school are keen for 

this to continue so we will be starting  
again with the new Y3’s in September 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

We had to say 

a fond farewell 

to our buddies 

from Beech 

class when 

they came to 

say Goodbye—

we are looking 

forward to 

meeting the 

new year 3’s 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

We enjoyed           

creating a           

Wimbledon themed 

piece of art with   

Creative Mojo,  as 

well as spending 

time with our two 

‘companion cats’—

Fluffy and Snowy! 
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We have been   

making the most of 

the sun—getting 

out in the garden as 

well as in and 

around the village 
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We hosted 30 members of Barley Community Group— 

who joined us for afternoon tea, a quiz & singing from 

Les as well as  celebrating Jean’s birthday. 


